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Committee members 

Joint Subcommittee on Natural Resources 

 

The DLCD is a small agency with a generally even smaller budget for the big and 

very important job it has in keeping Oregon the place we all love to live. As a rural 

forest land owner and manager it has played an important roles in our lives over the 

past 40 years. Without their help our area would be even more full of sprawl that it is. 

In the light of our planet's and state's uncertain future protecting or land and water, 

farm and forest resources (to say nothing of the importance of livable towns and 

cities) underlies all the other issues we face. I urge you to support the governor's 

budget package, including the POPs, and thank you for your work for Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling 


